
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PO Box 455- Window Rock, AZ 86515 
Phone: (928)380-8860 

Email: reachingtherez@yahoo.com 

Nov/Dec 2020 

 

Dear Pastor, Church, and praying friends, 

I press toward the mark for the prize of the high calling of God in Christ Jesus. (Philippians 

3:14) Greetings from the Navajo Nation Indian Reservation. I pray that this letter finds you doing 

well in your service to our Lord.  

There is much to say about 2020, and if we are not careful, we find ourselves focusing on all the 

negatives of 2020. Throughout Scripture, God moved in miraculous ways during trials and storms. 

In March, everything came to a stop, but God kept moving and kept working. We had to adjust to 

all the restrictions and curfews here on the reservation. We pressed forward, knowing that God 

would protect and guide us, and we saw God move in ways that would be impossible for man.  

Many souls were saved through various community outreaches, funerals and hundreds of tracts 

and Bibles were given out.   

We have prayed and worked fervently for five long years for our church site. We started in a motel 

conference room and moved to the Chapter House (Community Town Hall), and God answered 

our prayers by blessing us with our own church site. Many would take running water, indoor 

plumbing, heating, and cooling for granted, but here on the reservation, they are a big deal. Many 

of you graciously gave financially to the building, electrical, and water projects. We are incredibly 

grateful for all who had a part.  

Through all the busyness, our family had a wonderful Christmas. Thank you for the thoughtful 

love offering that made our Christmas extra special.  

We want to say thank you for allowing us to help you fulfill the great commission as your 

ambassadors. We thank you for the prayers and your spiritual investment here on the Navajo Indian 

Reservation. Let us press forward in 2021, and may God continue to bless you richly. 

 

In Christ, 

Ryan Nez 


